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Guess what folks ?,

We've got about 1500 plants to put in the ground, and precious little time to

do it in. At the last meeting, we managed to plant about 75 manna gums, silver

wattles and blackwoods. We also held a meeting, at which the Bajada family and

Wendy Nickson were finally accepted into the fold. Here's looking foreward to

many afternoons of sore muscles and grotty fingernails.

Please note, that due to the large number of seedlings to be planted, the next

meeting on July 15 will be an all day session, starting at 9:30 a.m. We will

be meeting at the usual place at the end of Tebb' s Terrace. By no means will

everyone be expected to put in an a1l-day effort, so come along for any length

of time that suits you. If you can't make it at the starting time, just make

your way along Billy's Creek and you'll find us easily.I know it's a cliche,

but if you only come along to one meeting this year, make this the one. And

please tell any friends, workmates, associates etc. that would be interested

in helping out ..The planting along the Princes Highway, between Traralgon and

Morwell, is an example of what can be achieved if a few volunteers make a concerted

effort.

Finally, please keep in mind the S.G.M. and A.G.M. to be held on August 5 at

the depot garage. Also, an Executive Meeting will be held at Ken's place on

July 19 to discuss next year's budget. Please give me a call for more details,

if you'ld like to come along.

Please make an effort to care along to our next meeting. If you are coming,

any tools you could bring along would be more than welcome.

Bye,


